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BY EMAIL 
 

January 29, 2008 
 
 
Tom and Judy McDonald 
10293- 4th Line 
Milton   ON   L9T 2X9 
 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. McDonald: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Leave to Construct 
Bruce-Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project  
Board File No. EB-2007-0050 and EB-2007-0920 
 

The Board acknowledges receipt of your January 24, 2008 letter in regard to the above 
matters. 
 
Your letter and comments will be forwarded to the Board’s Staff and Panel involved in 
the review of the application and will form part of the public record in the proceeding. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
  Gordon Nettleton, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 
 


